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Message from Mrs Hird 
We have had another exciting week in school, with lots of learning activities taking place. Adventurers 
have been helping to organise our books into genres so they can be displayed in our fabulous newly 
decorated library! 
 
Reminder - we still have places available in our breakfast club, either for long term bookings or as a 
one-off. All children are welcome and will enjoy breakfast and a range of activities. You can book your 
child’s place on the MCAS app. 
 
COVID - Please make sure you have read the emails and letters sent recently regarding covid. The latest 
guidance is available online: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-
guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-
infection#NotRequired 
 
 We appreciate your support and ask all parents to remain vigilant and to consider using a lateral flow 
test if your child appears unwell at all. 

Have a lovely weekend.  
Mrs Hird 

 

Newsletter update 
You will notice that you have received the newsletter a day earlier than usual! The newsletter will now 

be sent home on Thursdays       
 

Reporting Absences 
If your child is going to be unable to attend school, please let us know at the earliest convenience – if 
you are unable to reach us by telephone, please leave a message or email your class teacher or the 
school office.  
If we don’t hear from you by 9.15am we will try to contact you.  
Unless you have told us your child is isolating until a set date or you have been asked to remain off 
school for a period of time e.g. 48 hours following a bout of sickness, we still require contact daily. 
Thank you for your cooperation 
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PE Kits and Outdoor learning 

We still have many Adventurers children without PE kits in school! Please check the timetable below 
Explorers can come in the appropriate clothing on each day. Adventurers to have full PE kits in school 
to change into, Thank you 

Explorer class (R, Y1, Y2) Wednesdays - PE Fridays – Moors school 

Adventurers (Y3,4,5&6) Wednesday - PE Thursday- PE 

 
 

Payments 
Payments for breaktime drinks (for ages 5 and above) and music lessons, for the half term ahead, are 
now available for payment on MCAS. Drinks are to be paid no later than 17th January and music lessons 
on at least a weekly basis. 
  
Year 3 and 4 Peat rigg visit – Parents wishing to split the balance of their child’s residential visit into 
manageable monthly instalments are reminded that these payments can be made via MCAS now. 
 
Please log onto your account regularly to view your dinner and breakfast club balances to avoid 
reminders being issued. Please email admin.glaisdale@yeat.co.uk if you wish to discuss any aspect of 
payments and charges. 
 
 

Term Dates – 2021/2022 
Half Term - Monday 21 February to Friday 25 February 
Last day of Spring Term - Friday 8 April 
First day of Summer Term - Monday 25 April 
Bank Holiday - Monday 2 May 
Half Term - Monday 30 May to Friday 3 June 
Last day of Summer Term - Friday 22 July 
Training days for staff when the children will not be in school are as follows: Monday 25 July 2022, 
Tuesday 26 July 2022 
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